
TO: Parks and Recreation Commission 

FROM: Todd Anderson, Parks and Recreation Manager 

DATE: June 15, 2022 

SUBJECT: Arts Specialist Update 
 

 
1) Recommended Action: 

 
Information Item  

 

 
2) Background: 

 
The department has hired Brittany Bowman for the .5 FTE Arts Specialist position.  This is 
a new position within the department.  Staff will be updating the commission on the new arts 
program and upcoming events.  The commission will also have the opportunity to learn more 
about Brittany Bowman and ask questions relating to our new arts program.   

 

 
3) Alternatives: 
 

None. 
 

 
4) Attachments: 

 
 None. 


